
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE STEUART PITTMAN

Are you unable to pay your water and wastewater service bill due to COVID-19?  
Anne Arundel County may be able to help!  

Anne Arundel County received direct federal funding through the CARES Act to help County 
residents suffering economically as a result of the COVID 19 pandemic.  County Executive 
Pittman has dedicated CARES funding to help families that are struggling to pay their water 

and wastewater bills during this pandemic through the Water Bill Relief Program.  

Click below for program information and an application form.

Water Bill Relief Program Information

Water Bill Relief Program Application

OR

You may be eligible for a no-interest payment arrangement.  

For information regarding payment plans or funds available through ACDS, please contact the 
Office of Finance Customer Service at 410-222-1144 or email us at custserv@aacounty.org.

***PLEASE NOTE***

Please take these immediate steps to avoid service interruptions.  
The Department of Public Works will begin the process of water service turn-offs for 

past due accounts on November 16, 2020. 

Other resources for assistance with your water or wastewater bill may be found by visiting: 
www.aacounty.org/departments/finance/bill-payment-assistance/index.html  

The Best Place for All

https://www.aacounty.org/departments/public-works/utilities/forms-and-publications/water-bill-relief-program-flyer.pdf
https://www.aacounty.org/departments/public-works/utilities/forms-and-publications/water-bill-relief-program-application.pdf
mailto:custserv%40aacounty.org?subject=Water%20Bill%20Relief%20Program%20Inquiry

